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CLEAR CREEK COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION
WORKING SESSION
FOR UTILITY-SCALE RENEWABLE ENERGY REGULATIONS
The Planning Commission will be holding a Working Session to discuss reviewing regulations that pertain to utility-scale renewable energy power generation facilities such as wind farms, and solar farms on WEDNESDAY, August 5, 2009, AT 7:00 P.M. in the Commissioner’s Hearing Room, County Courthouse, 405 Argentine St., Georgetown, CO
The purpose of this Working Session is to begin the discussion to understand what, if any land use regulations should be revised with respect to utility-scale renewable energy systems.  No formal action will be taken.  Public comments are encouraged.
A copy of the Staff Report, related documents, and a first draft of revised regulations for utility-scale renewable energy systems may be obtained by visiting the County’s website at www.co.clear-creek.co.us and click on “County Projects”, contact the Planning Department (303) 679-2430, or email to frollenhagen@co.clear-creek.co.us   Written comments prior to the Working Session may be submitted to: Frederick Rollenhagen, Clear Creek County Planning Director, P.O. Box 2000, Georgetown, CO  80444, or faxed to (303) 569-1103.
Planning Commission and Board of County Commissioners meetings are subject to change, without further notification. Please contact the Planning Department if these cases have been continued or the meeting time and/or date has been changed.

Kevin J. O’Malley, Chairman

Board of County Commissioners
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